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Author Visit 
 
On Thursday 30th September, Author 
and Illustrator Sean Perkins will visit our 
school.  
 
Sean will be reading his new picture book 
entitled 'Oscar and Ben' to all children in 
school as well as singing songs, 
answering questions and holding a 
drawing workshop in some classes. 
 
If you would like a signed copy of his 
book, please complete the order form 
emailed out to you, along with the exact 
amount of £7 as change cannot be given. 
 
Please hand your order and money in a 
sealed envelope with your child’s name to 
your child’s class teacher or the office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 Reading Meeting 
 
We are inviting all parents of KS1  children 
to a meeting on 28th September at 
3.20pm to discuss the way we teach 
reading in school. 
 
We hope you can make it. Thank you 
 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
Please come and join us on Thursday 23rd 
September for our annual Macmillan 
Coffee Morning at 9am in the school hall. 
 
We would be grateful for any homemade 
cake donations to be brought in on the day. 
 
Reception children are making Wellie 
Planters to be sold at the coffee morning. 
 
Children can wear non uniform for a £1 
donation towards MacMillan. Thankyou 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminder - PTA Disco 
 
School Disco - Friday 1st October 5.30-
7.30pm at Culcheth Sports Club (The 
Daten).  The cost is £5 per child and 
includes food and drinks.   
 
Limited number of tickets left, please  
book ASAP on ParentPay. Thank you 
 

 

Culcheth Primary Open Day 
Reception Class 2022 

 
We will be holding open days in school on: 
 

7th October - 2pm and 6pm 
13th November at 10.30am 

 
Please share with any local families who may 
have children who are ready to start school. 
Thank you. 

 

 
 

Cross Country Race  
Walton Gardens 

 
The Neville Jones Schools Cross Country 
League has now begun and the races are 
planned for 2nd Oct, 20th Nov and 11th Dec.  
 
We have entered teams from Year 4, 5 and 
6, both boys and girls. 
 
Mrs Rodgers will confirm details nearer the 
time. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

School Lottery 
 
Join our School Lottery and be in with a 
chance of winning some great prizes 
each week as well as the chance to win 
£10,000!!   
 
They have an amazing deal this month 
– a family ticket to Harry Potter Studio in 
London !!!! 
 
Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise 
much appreciated school funding. 
  
Please support our School and join at 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.  
 

Thank you so much 

 

 
 

The following children have been 
commended this week – WELL DONE ! 

 
 

Rec Sophie, Reid, Esme, Willow 

Yr 1 Alyssa, Charlie, Lucy Be 

Yr 2 Lexie, Kinza, Olivia Gl, Parker 

Yr 3 Ethan, Dylan B, Dylan BD, 
Leighton L, Leonard, Sinead, 
Holly M, Frankie 

Yr 4 Willis, Connie, Elisha, Evie B, 
Poppy, William  

Yr 5 Gina, Iris, Harlow, Mason, Jacey, 
Jack 

Yr 6 Dexter, Harry, Aaron 

 

 
 
 
 

23/9 MacMillan Coffee Morning 
9am – own clothes for £1 
donation 

25/9 KS1 Reading mth 3.20pm 

30/9 Author Visit 

1/10 PTA Disco 

2/10 Cross Country Race 

13-15/10 Yr 5/6 residential 

7/10 Reception 2022 Open Day 
2pm & 6pm 

7/10 Culcheth High Open Eve 

22/10 Finish for Oct half-term 

8/11 School reopens 

13/11 Reception 2022 Open Day 
10.30am 

20/11 Cross Country Race 

3/12 Flu vaccinations 

10/12 Decoration Day (am) 

10/12 Tree Service at Newchurch 
Church 

10/12 Christmas Fair 3.15pm 

11/12 Cross Country Race 

 

Stall at our Christmas Fair 
 

Our Christmas Fair this year will take 
place on Friday 10th December.  

 

If you would like a stall, the cost is £10, 
please contact the school office. 
 
 
 
 

 


